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Good morning Ms. Oliver. I wish to add my voice to those who OPPOSE the proposed
zoning changes that are going to the City Council on Monday. I live in the Museum District
where parking is very difficult. Removing minimum parking requirements for developers will
only exacerbate our problems.

To add reduced parking on top of an increase in Airbnbs is doubly troublesome for the
residential areas of the city.

Thank you for Alyson and Councilman Addison for working to make our city more enjoyable
for the citizens who live here.

Anne M. Grier
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